
                                                      Bulletin Announcements                                                             
                     October 9 2022 

The Sanctuary flowers on this day, are given to the glory of God, given by Carol and Larry Fisher in 

loving memory of Carol’s parents, Harold and Mary Ruth Corbett,  who were married on October 11, 

1941, their 81st year Anniversary!    

 

 

Page Turners Book Club, Thursday, October 27, 10:00 am, (location TBA).  The October book 
title: This Tender Land by William Kent Krueger.   For more information, email Anne Gardepe at 
annegard64@gmail.com. 

 
Our church directory is now 
available to view on your 

computer!  
 

Instant Church Directory - the program we use to build our 
church directory - has a member website.   
members.instantchurchdirectory.com/  
You will be asked to enter your email address as it's listed in 

our directory. If your email address isn't listed in the 

directory, email Carol Bookhardt at 

carolparklake@gmail.com and your email will be added. 

Once you enter your email address, follow the directions on-

screen to complete the create log-in process.   After you sign 

in, you'll see the most up-to-date directory for our church. 

Any time updates are made, they will show on the Online 

Members' Website, too.   Contact Carol Bookhardt at 

carolparklake@gmail.com , if you have any further 

questions regarding the Instant Church directory. 

Gay/Straight@ Park Lake will have a booth at the 2022 Orlando PRIDE 

Festival on October 15th. This is an 8-hour event, so  many volunteers are 

needed to fully staff the booth. During this day, we speak with many people, 

distribute business cards with PLPC information and a reminder that God 

loves everyone, share rainbow colored bracelets with the church's name 

and website imprinted. Please consider joining others in a fun 

and invigorating celebration!  For more information, please contact Tony Boada Davila 

at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com or Sue Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com.   

Gay/Straight at Park Lake will meet on Thursday, October 20 at 6:00 PM in Struble 
Fellowship Hall. Dinner is potluck. Anyone interested in learning more about this event are 
encouraged to attend. All are welcome to join us for an evening of fellowship.  For more 
information, please contact Tony Boada Davila at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com or Sue 
Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com.   
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Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors  Rev. Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Rev. Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Rev. Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                 Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                Sebber Banda 
                                                            Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 

Pledged Income  

Thru  08/31/22  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  08/31/22 

Budget  $341,514 Budget  $33,334 

Actual  $292,841 Actual  $47,439 

Difference ($48,673) Difference $14,105 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  08/31/22 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $419,804 $424,348 ($6,544) 

Actual  $392,825 $401,874 ($9,049) 

 

WASHINGTON SHORES  
PRESBYTERIAN FOOD PANTRY  
 October donation days:    

                  Tuesday, October 18 

(low stock items in bold) 

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Food with pop tops 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Cereal 

Please bring non-perishable 
donations to the circle drive at the 
West side entrance of the 
Sanctuary, off of 
Highland.  Donations may also be 
dropped off on Sundays before or 
after worship, in the West transept, 
in the Sanctuary.   

*please check expiration 
dates on food items before 

donating. 

Donate unused coupons 
 and pop top tabs 

 Please donate your unused coupons for groceries and 
sundries to the Russell Home for Atypical Children.  

       the home has a special volunteer, called the “coupon lady” who clips   
       coupons for items they need and saves them a great deal of money.  
       publix and some other stores will accept even the expired coupons. 
 Save your pop tabs from cans for Ronald McDonald House Charities. 

As you may know, Ronald McDonald Houses provide a home away 
from home for families with children receiving treatment at 
hospitals and medical facilities in the area. They have a partnership 
with a recycling company that pays them for the tabs collected. 
Many, many groups---churches, schools, scouts---collect these tabs 
so they quickly add up---to pounds converted to cash! 

There are now 2 plastic bins labeled for these collections in the church 
office workroom.  (You may give them to me, Anne Gardepe, as well, or 
leave them in the west transept and I will collect them)   
                                      Thank you for your donations! 

 

 

Saturday, October 29th - 4:00 pm - 5:30 pm – Trunk or 

treat -PLPC parking lot. 

Sunday, November 13 - 11:45am - Stewardship 
Dedication Sunday -  Annual Youth Fundraiser-
Thanksgiving lunch, (after worship) Struble Fellowship 
Hall. 
Sunday, December 4 - 11:45 am - Esther Circle 

Gingerbread build, (after worship) Struble Fellowship 

Hall.                All are welcome!   


